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"Protect the Creation; Praise the Creator"

Wow! It was cold out there this morning!
Tomorrow, January 29th is the annual March for Life and although the national event has
become a virtual one, we will, as mentioned, participate in a whole school Rosary as we pray
for the protection of life.

I bring this up again because we will be outside and will traverse the campus moving from
station to station to pray the prayers of the Rosary as led by our 8th grade students. Each
homeroom has their own starting time and will move as a group throughout the space - what a
powerful time of prayer it will be!

Knowing that this event is planned for outside and knowing that the students will be out for a
good 30 minutes at a minimum, I would highly suggest that students actually have a coat with
them.

Admittedly, I was amazingly surprised at the number of students (from the smallest to the
biggest) who arrived at school today without an actual coat. As a reminder, we go outside over
the course of the day as often as we can. I know that it is easy to forget a coat or think it is
maybe not needed when we step from our warm homes to our warm cars to the (sort of) warm
hallways of the school, but it would be much appreciated if you could remind/encourage/force
your child to actually wear a coat. Thank you for your help!

Catholic Schools Week begins on Sunday! Please be sure to look at the schedule below to get
a sense of what will happen over the week. As a product of the Diocese of Arlington myself and
now having been an educator in the Diocese for well over twenty years, I know the value that I
place on all that we do. I continue to pray for our community each day and I thank you for your
support of all that we are doing this year and for the trust that you place in us to partner with
you in advancing not just your child's academics but their faith formation.

https:


I know there is the possibility of snow coming in on Sunday into Monday. As a reminder, If
FCPS closes their buildings for Monday, February 1st that would be a snow day (no instruction)
for us. If closures extend into Tuesday then we will switch over to online. For students in
grades prekindergarten through 5th grade, please note that their school assigned devices will
be coming home with them on Friday.

As a reminder with regard to devices, please do not download personal information or personal
programs/applications onto them. These devices already have on them what students need to
complete their school work. Anything additional that may be needed, will be requested by the
classroom teachers and handled on our end.

Here's to a snow day!

A few reminders:

The next PTO Spirit Day  is Thursday, January 21st.

2nd Trimester interims will go out on Friday, January 29th.

The annual March for Life in Washington, DC is Friday, January 29th.

Catholic Schools Week begins Sunday, January 31st.

Monday, February 15th is a NO school day.

Wednesday, February 17th is Ash Wednesday.

Thursday, February 18th - PTO Spirit Day.

Monday, February 22 - Saint Assembly on St. Peter Claver

Wednesday, March 17 - Deadline for apply for tuition assistance through FACTS

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

TONIGHT!!!



This year the annual Life is VERY Good event that is planned by the Diocesan Office of Youth,
Campus and Young Adult Ministries in connection with the March for Life will, as many things
have this year, be going virtual.

On Thursday, January 28 from 7:30 - 9:00 pm, the Life is VERY Good Evening of Prayer will
take place at the St. Thomas More Cathedral in Arlington and will be livestreamed. The Evening
of Prayer includes Eucharistic adoration with Bishop Burbidge, a keynote address by Ennie
Hickman, and music by Steve Angrisano. The Office is looking forward to having people from
across the country participate via the livestream. (A limited number of in-person tickets will be
available for the event.)

I hope you take a moment to view the promotional video that has been put together and please
consider an evening together with your family in support of one of the cornerstones of our
Faith, the protection of life.

LIVG 2021 Promo
Video

The livestream link will be made available on the Life is VERY Good webpage and
the Life is VERY Good Facebook page on the day of the event.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3Z4SKrgOXsA&feature=youtu.be
http://arlingtondiocese.org/livg
https://www.facebook.com/livgarlington










Holy Spirit Online
Bookstore

https://www.bookwormcentral.com/school-online-store.php?id=F69830CC-3148-4071-AFB3-2DB3FC7CEDC5&pro_id=2065&school_code=hssannandale




Required Symptom Screening
Questionnaire

We continue to work on an App for the daily health screening. Students must continue
to arrive at school each day with a paper copy of the completed form. We are asking for
the paper copy for now as trying to manage emails from families at the start of each day
is not workable or practical for the staff.

Required Symptom Screening Questionnaire - 8.27.2020

Parish Happenings!

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/b2ac1a75-c211-459d-985d-98e4c9df7830.pdf


Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "January 28, 2021" on the website.



For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Catholic Schools Week 2021 flyer
2. 5K Spirit Run T-shirt Contest flyer
3. PTO Annual Talent Showcase Signup/Audition flyer
4. Dental Supplies Collection flyer
5. Holy Spirit's Online Bookstore flyer
6. PTO Paver flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. March for Life flyer
2. Men's Lenten Day of Reflection flyer
3. Women's Lenten Day of Reflection flyer
4. Year of St. Joseph flyer Part I
5. Year of St. Joseph flyer Part II
6. Car raffle flyer

Community Flyers:

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/january-28-2021/

